
Please remember the deadline to apply for Eversource’s Matching  

Payment Program and the end of the Winter Protection Plan is  

Monday, May 1, 2017. If you are having difficulties paying your gas 

bill, please call us today at 800-438-2278. Our representatives are 

available to assist you with special payment arrangements tailored 

to your individual needs. If you already have a payment arrangement 

with us, please continue making payments. To learn about other 

energy assistance programs for which you may qualify,  

such as Operation Fuel, visit 211ct.org.
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